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This bill infringes on our right to keep and bear arms and this is extremely 

Unconstitutional. Passing this bill would make it almost impossible to express our 2A 

right as Americans/ Oregonians. Criminals will not adhere to this bill. You need to 

focus all resources to holding criminal’s accountable and not focus on making law 

abiding citizens into criminals. 


